GEORGE FOX COLLEGE

FOUNDED AS PACIFIC COLLEGE, 1891
NEWBERG. OREGON

December 10, 1963

OFFICE OF THE LIBRARIAN

Mr. Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

In answer to your inquiry of November 1l7th, regarding
Mr, Samiel Hill, I am trying to locate books about his
life. There are several people here who are acquamnted
with the early days of Quaker history kn Oregon and
Washington, perhaps through one of these persons, I may
be able to further bring some information to you. In
the meantime, I hope to be able to=nd a bibliography
to you within a few days. We are always interested in
pursuing research of this nature and if we can be of
service, we are nleased to do so, We do not have
verifax facilities here.

Thank you very much for your inquiry and within a
chort time, I'll send you a bibliography.

Sincerely yours,
Yoo dme e nodalys

Genette McNichols
Librarian




